
Muddy River Sno Seekers 
November 5th, 2020 Meeting Minutes 

 

Attendees: Greg Reinhard, Christina Reinhard, Graham Payne, Alan Keefe, Jesse Shand, Dave Gerrish, 
Dylan Reinhard, Steve Richards, Dan Reinhard, Darren Reinhard, Allan griffin, Steve Bianco, Jim 
Reddington 

1 .       Review and approval of October 5th meeting minutes  

2.       Review of Treasurer’s report -  Insurance is $500 less, 5 business memberships, 5 individual 
memberships. Received 400 more Super raffle tickets. 

3.       Culvert by Wiley Rd and Horace Files Rd was replaced. Homeowner at end of trail complained to 
CEO Renee Carter who called the DOT and Army Core of Engineers about the salmon and brook trout 
from Bartlett Brook run off not being able to get through culvert. After speaking with everyone no fines 
are being issued and we have until 11/22/20 to remove the culvert. In order to replace a bridge it needs 
to be 10ft long and 4ft high. With the help of donated materials/labor in addition to what needs to be 
purchased to complete the project we are giving it a cost of approx. $2000. We will need to apply for 
permits to do so.  

4.     Greg will be sawing 23 2x8x10 boards for McCurley Bridge  

5.       The drag for the Tucker is being worked on by Doug Cyr, there is major wear on the pan that is 
being fixed. Depending on cost of the drag we may wait until next year to upgrade the drag for the 
blazer. Doug Cyr is donating part of his time and labor and will charge us only for parts and materials.   
 
6.      Bill Pries (Bridgton) is printing panels to place on existing maps and ordering 500 more maps with 
last year’s information. Panels cost $.40 /ea; Maps cost $1.81; We are purchasing 25 maps and 200 
panels for = $125.25. We also talked about getting stickers for new business members to stick on maps 

7. To send a 4x6 post card to go to every (2453) mailbox and PO box in the town of Naples is approx. 
$412 to mail. The cost to print for 2500 is $96 + $24 shipping.  Total cost $532.11 Christina passed 
around an example for feedback and ideas. How to apply and where to find us was suggested to add to 
the card.  

8. Winter Carnival – play it by ear 

    Land Owner Appreciation – See how the season goes maybe we can do something after February 

9. Next meeting 12/3/2020 7pm at the Clubhouse 

 


